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A reminder for all visitors entering Navorina.               

The restrictions are as follows: 

• You must wear a mask at all times.  

 This means no eating or drinking whilst you are 

 in the facility. If you need to eat or drink you can  

 do so in the rotunda area, but must be 1.5m away  

 from residents.  

• All visitors must be double vaccinated for Covid-

19 

• Only 2 visitors per resident / per day.  All visits  

 must be in the residents’ rooms. 2 visitors under 

 the age of 12 are now welcome as long as they 

 are with a double vaccinated adult.  

• Face Time, Zoom or Skype sessions can be  

 arranged though our lifestyle staff if need be,  

 please contact Bernadette on 03) 5881 3944.  

• Opening hours will continue as : 

    9am -5pm Monday to Friday  

   11am—1pm Saturday and Sunday  

REMINDER OF UPDATED COVID RESTRICTIONS 

CHRISTMAS / NEW YEARS     

OPENING HOURS 

Sat 25th Dec:  11am—1pm 

Sun 26th Dec: 11am—1pm 

Mon 27th Dec: 11am—1pm 

Tues 28th Dec: 11am—1pm 

Fri 31st Dec: 11am—1pm 

Sat 1st Jan: 11am—1pm 

Sun 2nd Jan: 11am—1pm 

Mon 3rd Jan : 11am—1pm 

 



CHRISTMAS  

With Christmas approaching rather fast, we are asking 

that families let us know as soon as possible if they will 

be taking their loved one home for Christmas day lunch 

or dinner. Due to mask wearing still mandatory there will 

be no option to eat here at Navorina on Christmas day. 2 

x visitors will still be allowed to visit from 11am to 1pm 

on the day. Visiting hours are as published on Facebook, 

the front page of the newsletter and on the front door 

here at Navorina. This will allow for admin staff to be 

available. If an admin staff is not present please call 03)

58813944 and speak to the nurses for information on vis-

iting during the public holidays.  

Navorina wishes you a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! 



NAVEMBER, WHAT A HIT! 

 

Thank You to all the locals that contribut-

ed to NAVEMBER.  

The Board and Management would like to 

thank the community for their kind dona-

tions towards Navorina’s Re-furbishment 

fundraiser. The current amounts raised 

have recently reached nearly $400,000. 

This is an amazing achievement from such 

a small community.  

Our fundraiser is still continuing with our 

goal of 1 Million in sight. If you would like 

to donate or ask about how to donate 

please do not hesitate to contact our Busi-

ness Manager, Skye Parks on 03 5881 

3944.  

Navorina’s activities were in full swing this 

November.  As Covid regulations have 

eased off slightly our residents are out en-

joying the beautiful weather. Navorina resi-

dents celebrated Melbourne Cup and Oaks 

Day at the Coach House Deniliquin. Bus 

Trips and café walks have resumed and are 

apart of our weekly activities once again. It 

has been so nice to see our wonderful vol-

unteers again. A big thank you to our resi-

dents and families for being so patient 

through these difficult times.  




